
SEN parent group 

Present: Mrs Sands, Mrs Greenaway, Mrs Smith, Ms 
Bruton and Mrs Jenner.  

Housekeeping: 
 

1. Be respectful to others’ ideas and 
opinions, be positive and confidential.  

2. Be representatives for all of the 
children with SEN (Cognition and 
Learning, Physical and Sensory, 
Communication and Interaction, Social, 
Emotional and Mental Health). We 
discussed all the different SEN in 
school.  

3. We will meet 6 times in the year, each 
time covering a different topic.  Focus 
on ‘Even better if’.  

Review of the year:   Impact of our meetings:  
Meeting 1:  

1. Familiar TAs on door in September for 
transition time. 

2. Transition passports have been created 
with all children with SEN.  Would be 
beneficial for all children. 

3. Mentorship has worked well for some 
children with SEN this year. 

Meeting 2:    
1. ‘Celebrating differences’ was very 

successful this year; positive feedback 
from children and parents.  This also 
included 3 Year 6 children leading an 
assembly on Dyslexia. 

2. SEN staff Champions set up for 
September 2023. 

3. Photos of SEN role models in each 
classroom planned for 2023/2024.  

Meeting 3:  
1. Successful and well attended parent 

talk held this year.  Guest speakers 
from SENShub, Aspens and Space 2 b 
me.  Positive feedback from parents 
and parents have sought support from 
these organisations since. 

2. SENCo presented herself at new 
Reception meeting and available to 
meet at prospective parents’ tours.  

Next year focus: 1. Parent talks – specific talks for different 
areas of SEN, e.g. ADHD, ASD, Dyslexia 
etc. 

2. Photos of SEN role models in each 
classroom and work around this: what 
have they achieved, etc.  

  


